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9/29/2022 
 
 
701 E. Broadway  
P.O. Box 6015 
Columbia, MO 65205 
 
 
Dear Clint: 
 
On behalf of our client, Columbia Woodcrest Chapel, we wish to table the Woodcrest 
Chapel PD plan to the October 20th meeting. The client would like to take the time to 
meet with the neighbors and bring them up to speed on their future intentions.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Crockett Engineering Consultants, LLC 
 
 
 
Josh Sims 

 
 


